
Granite State Leadership Academy 
2024 Application Form 

 
     Congratulations! You have been nominated by a supervisor to participate in the 2024 Cohort of the 

Granite State Leadership Academy. Persons interested in applying for participation in the 
Academy should complete this application no later than May 3, 2024 and submit via email. Only 
completed applications will be considered for the Leadership Academy. 

Jerry Frew  
Associate Director 

jerry@nhsaa.org 
 
 

Name: 
School Name/District: 
Address: 
Current Position: 
Email: Cell Phone: 

 

 

Please answer the following questions on a separate piece of paper and attach it to this 
application form along with a letter of support from your superintendent. Your application will 
not be considered complete until all materials are received. 

 

1) What central office or building level position do you wish to pursue at the conclusion of 
the Leadership Academy? Why? 

2) What is the importance of a leader in a building or system? 
3) How will participation in the Leadership Academy impact or provide support for the 

district you serve? 
4) How will you contribute to the Leadership Academy? 

In the event you are selected as one of the finalists for the Granite State Leadership Academy, you 
may be required to participate in a final interview with the Selection Committee. All Academy 
participants will be required to commit to attend and actively participate in a number of on-site, 
online and conference opportunities over a 3-year period, and to agree to working with a 
mentor/coach upon assuming a new leadership role. 

 
 

Candidate Signature: 
Name:  Phone:  
Position:   


